Public Notice


The City of Newton Falls is accepting resumes for the position of Law Director.  The Law Director shall be an attorney-at-law and who shall have practiced in the State of Ohio for at least 5 years in municipal law.  Resumes with compensation requirements will be accepted in the City Manager’s office at 612 W. Broad Street, Newton Falls, Ohio 44444.


